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Sugar and Snails
A former friend has betrayed the Raksura and
their groundling companions, and now the
survivors must race across the Three Worlds
to rescue their kidnapped family members.
When Moon and Stone are sent ahead to scout,
they quickly encounter an unexpected and
potentially deadly ally, and decide to
disobey the queens and continue the search
alone. Following in a wind-ship, Jade and
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Malachite make an unlikely alliance of their
own, until word reaches them that the Fell
are massing for an attack on the Reaches, and
that forces of the powerful Empire of Kish
are turning against the Raksura and their
groundling comrades. But there may be no time
to stage a rescue, as the kidnapped Raksura
discover that their captors are heading
toward a mysterious destination with a stolen
magical artifact that will cause more
devastation for the Reaches than anything the
lethal Fell can imagine. To stop them, the
Raksura will have to take the ultimate risk
and follow them into forbidden territory. The
Harbors of the Sun, from celebrated fantasy
author Martha Wells, is the thrilling followup to The Edge of Worlds, and the conclusion
of a new Three Worlds duology of strange
lands, uncanny beings, dead cities, and
ancient danger.

Artificial Condition
A stunning new epic fantasy from two-time
Hugo Award winner Kameron Hurley. On the eve
of a recurring catastrophic event known to
extinguish nations and reshape continents, a
troubled orphan evades death and slavery to
uncover her own bloody past while a world
goes to war with itself. In the frozen
kingdom of Saiduan, invaders from another
realm are decimating whole cities, leaving
behind nothing but ash and ruin. At the heart
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of this war lie the pacifistic Dhai people,
once enslaved by the Saiduan and now courted
by their former masters to provide aid
against the encroaching enemy. Stretching
from desolate tundra to steamy, semi-tropical
climes seething with sentient plant life,
this is an epic tale of blood mages and
mercenaries, emperors and priestly assassins
who must unite to save a world on the brink
of ruin. As the dark star of the cataclysm
rises, an illegitimate ruler is tasked with
holding together a country fractured by civil
war; a precocious young fighter is asked to
betray his family to save his skin; and a
half-Dhai general must choose between the
eradication of her father's people or loyalty
to her alien Empress. Through tense alliances
and devastating betrayal, the Dhai and their
allies attempt to hold against a seemingly
unstoppable force as enemy nations prepare
for a coming together of worlds as old as the
universe itself. In the end, one world will
rise - and many will perish. File Under:
Fantasy [ Orphaned Child | World at War |
Blood Magic | The Fluidity of Gender]

The Cloud Roads
The first instalment of the action-packed Bel
Dame Apocrypha trilogy - perfect for fans of
Becky Chambers and N. K. Jemisin Nyx is a bel
dame, a bounty hunter paid to collect the
heads of deserters – by almost any means
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necessary. ‘Almost’ proved to be the problem.
Cast out and imprisoned for breaking one rule
too many, Nyx and her crew of mercenaries are
all about the money. But when a dubious
government deal with an alien emissary goes
awry, her name is at the top of the list for
a covert recovery. While the centuries-long
war rages on only one thing is certain: the
world’s best chance for peace rests in the
hands of its most ruthless killers. . . *****
Make sure you've read the rest of the series:
1. God's War 2. Infidel 3. Rapture

The Curse of the Mistwraith
On a desert-like planet two men hunt for
relics they sell to a ruling race which needs
them for its power. One day the hunters
discover for themselves what that power is.
By the author of The Element of Fire.

Fugitive Telemetry
The Culture - a human/machine symbiotic
society - has thrown up many great Game
Players, and one of the greatest is Gurgeh.
Jernau Morat Gurgeh. The Player of Games.
Master of every board, computer and strategy.
Bored with success, Gurgeh travels to the
Empire of Azad, cruel and incredibly wealthy,
to try their fabulous gamea game so complex,
so like life itself, that the winner becomes
emperor. Mocked, blackmailed, almost
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murdered, Gurgeh accepts the game, and with
it the challenge of his life - and very
possibly his death. Praise for Iain M. Banks:
"Poetic, humorous, baffling, terrifying, sexy
-- the books of Iain M. Banks are all these
things and more" -- NME "An exquisitely
riotous tour de force of the imagination
which writes its own rules simply for the
pleasure of breaking them." -- Time Out

The Stars Are Legion
"Sci-fi's favorite antisocial AI is back on a
mission. The case against the too-big-to-fail
GrayCris Corporation is floundering, and more
importantly, authorities are beginning to ask
more questions about where Dr. Mensah's
SecUnit is. And Murderbot would rather those
questions went away. For good"--Dust jacket
flap.

Sleep Sister
In Duvalpore, where the Wheel of the Infinite
must be remade every century or reality will
suffer, the Wheel's guardians cannot cope
with the damages that appear, and only the
outcast Maskelle and Rian the swordsman can
find the source of the problem.

Rise of ZomBert
In "The Falling World," Jade, sister queen of
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the Indigo Cloud Court, has traveled with
Chime and Balm to another Raksuran court.
When she fails to return, her consort, Moon,
along with Stone and a party of warriors and
hunters, must track them down. Finding them
turns out to be the easy part; freeing them
from an ancient trap hidden in the depths of
the Reaches is much more difficult. "The Tale
of Indigo and Cloud" explores the history of
the Indigo Cloud Court, long before Moon was
born. In the distant past, Indigo stole Cloud
from Emerald Twilight. But in doing so, the
reigning Queen Cerise and Indigo are now
poised for a conflict that could spark war
throughout all the courts of the Reaches.
Stories of Moon and the shape changers of
Raksura have delighted readers for years.
This world is a dangerous place full of
strange mysteries, where the future can never
be taken for granted and must always be
fought for with wits and ingenuity, and often
tooth and claw. With two brand-new novellas,
Martha Wells shows that the world of the
Raksura has many more stories to tell . . .

A Song for Quiet
Cassandra Khaw returns with A Song for Quiet,
a new standalone Persons Non Grata novella
from the world of Hammers on Bone, finalist
for the British Fantasy Award and the Locus
Award, and which Kameron Hurley called "a
long leap into the gory, the weird, and the
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fantastic." Deacon James is a rambling
bluesman straight from Georgia, a black man
with troubles that he can't escape, and music
that won't let him go. On a train to Arkham,
he meets trouble — visions of nightmares,
gaping mouths and grasping tendrils, and a
madman who calls himself John Persons.
According to the stranger, Deacon is carrying
a seed in his head, a thing that will destroy
the world if he lets it hatch. The mad
ravings chase Deacon to his next gig. His
saxophone doesn't call up his audience from
their seats, it calls up monstrosities from
across dimensions. As Deacon flees, chased by
horrors and cultists, he stumbles upon a
runaway girl, who is trying to escape the
destiny awaiting her. Like Deacon, she
carries something deep inside her, something
twisted and dangerous. Together, they seek to
leave Arkham, only to find the Thousand Young
lurking in the woods. The song in Deacon’s
head is growing stronger, and soon he won’t
be able to ignore it any more. At the
Publisher's request, this title is being sold
without Digital Rights Management Software
(DRM) applied.

The Harbors of the Sun
Celebrating the 20th anniversary of the New
York Times bestselling Green Rider series,
this short volume introduces readers to new
sides of Sacoridia in two new short stories
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and a novella. In The Dream Gatherer, Kristen
Britain presents a novella and two short
stories set in the universe of her best
selling Green Rider series in celebration of
the twentieth anniversary of the publication
of her first novel, Green Rider. The Dream
Gatherer Dreams can be dangerous. A visit
with the eccentric Berry sisters turns
dangerous when an arcane device is discovered
in their house that can summon dreamers
through their dreams, and one of them is a
nightmare. Wishwind Finding peace during the
Long War. Raised in an orphan camp, Green
Rider Danalong has known only war and strife,
until a shipwreck leaves him stranded on a
mysterious island. Linked, on the Lake of
Souls A story of friendship within a story of
friendship. In the sixth volume of the Green
Rider series, Firebrand, a wounded Karigan
G'ladheon asks her friend Estral to tell her
a story to take her mind off her pain. This
is that story. The book includes
illustrations and backstory on the creation
of Green Rider by the author, and a special
introduction by award-winning science fiction
and fantasy author, Julie E. Czerneda.

The Death of the Necromancer
"Kitty Norville still can't stay away from
trouble --of the supernatural kind.
Everyone's favorite werewolf DJ is here to
mix it up just one last time. Here you will
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find, or will be lucky to newly discover, the
irrepressible Kitty Norville with friends and
enemies alike: Rick the vampire; Jessi
Hardin, paranormal detective; Kitty's
werewolf husband Ben; Cormac, the bounty
hunter; and the ever-villainous Dux Bellorum.
These irresistible tales are full of
unpredictable twists and turns: lupines
experimenting with astronomy, a cheating
boxer with preternatural strength, vampires
arriving from the Philippines."--Provided by
publisher.

Kitty's Mix-Tape
Moon has spent his life hiding what he is — a
shape-shifter able to transform himself into
a winged creature of flight. An orphan with
only vague memories of his own kind, Moon
tries to fit in among the tribes of his river
valley, with mixed success. Just as Moon is
once again cast out by his adopted tribe, he
discovers a shape-shifter like himself
someone who seems to know exactly what he is,
who promises that Moon will be welcomed into
his community. What this stranger doesn't
tell Moon is that his presence will tip the
balance of power that his extraordinary
lineage is crucial to the colony's survival
and that his people face extinction at the
hands of the dreaded Fell! Now Moon must
overcome a lifetime of conditioning in order
to save and himself and his newfound kin.
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Exit Strategy
Just as World War II called an earlier
generation to greatness, so the climate
crisis is calling today's rising youth to
action: to create a better future. In
UNSTOPPABLE, Bill Nye crystallizes and
expands the message for which he is best
known and beloved. That message is that with
a combination of optimism and scientific
curiosity, all obstacles become
opportunities, and the possibilities of our
world become limitless. With a scientist's
thirst for knowledge and an engineer's vision
of what can be, Bill Nye sees today's
environmental issues not as insurmountable,
depressing problems but as chances for our
society to rise to the challenge and create a
cleaner, healthier, smarter world. We need
not accept that transportation consumes half
our energy, and that two-thirds of the energy
you put into your car is immediately thrown
away out the tailpipe. We need not accept
that dangerous emissions are the price we
must pay for a vibrant economy and a
comfortable life. Above all, we need not
accept that we will leave our children a
planet that is dirty, overheated, and
depleted of resources. As Bill shares his
vision, he debunks some of the most
persistent myths and misunderstandings about
global warming. When you are done reading,
you'll be enlightened and empowered. Chances
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are, you'll be smiling, too, ready to join
Bill and change the world. In Unstoppable:
Harnessing Science to Change the World, the
New York Times bestselling author of
Undeniable: Evolution and the Science of
Creation and former host of "Bill Nye the
Science Guy" issues a new challenge to
today's generation: to make a cleaner, more
efficient, and happier world. Praise for
UNDENIABLE: "With his charming, breezy,
narrative style, Bill empowers the reader to
see the natural world as it is, not as some
would wish it to be. He does it right. And,
as I expected, he does it best." -Neil
deGrasse Tyson, Ph.D, host of COSMOS "Bill
Nye, 'the Science Guy,' has become a
veritable cultural icon.[T]he title of his
new book on evolution[is] 'Undeniable,'
because, yes, there are many Americans who
still deny what Darwin and other scientists
long ago proved." -Frank Bruni, The New York
Times "With a jaunty bow tie and boyish
enthusiasm, Bill Nye the Science Guy has
spent decades decoding scientific topics,
from germs to volcanoes, for television
audiences.In his new book, Nye delights in
how [evolution] helps to unlock the mysteries
of everything from bumblebees to human
origins to our place in the universe."
-National Geographic "When it comes to Bill
Nye, 'Science Guy' doesn't even begin to
cover it. When he's not being summoned to act
as a voice of reason for news outlets or
leading meetings as CEO of the Planetary
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Society, he is living the life of a bestselling author.His recently published book,
'Undeniable: Evolution and the Science of
Creation,' enlightens readers while using a
conversational, educational tone. After all,
it's his ability to break down even the most
complicated topics into bite-size pieces that
made him such a hit on his '90s children's
show 'Bill Nye, the Science Guy.'" -The
Boston Globe "Mr. Nye writes briskly and
accessibly[and] makes an eloquent case for
evolution."-The Wall Street Journal "Because
[Bill Nye is] a scientist, he has no doubts
that the 'deniers' of evolution are flat
wrong. And because he's a performer, his book
is fun to read and easy to absorb." -The
Washington Post "Ignite your inner scientist
when Nye, known for delivering geeky intel
with clarity and charm, takes on one of
society's most hotly debated topics (yes,
still)." -Time Out New York

Network Effect
"When the traditional 'sugar and spice' rhyme
just doesn't seem to fit the boy and girl
visiting their grandpa, he comes up with a
list of unusual alternatives. Soon the
children are coming up with their own
versions that challenge the old stereotypes
with a whimsical list of
ingredients"--Amazon.com.
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No One's Home
The first full-length novel in Martha Wells'
New York Times and USA Today bestselling
Murderbot Diaries series. "I caught myself
rereading my favorite parts and I can’t
recommend it enough." — New York Times You
know that feeling when you’re at work, and
you’ve had enough of people, and then the
boss walks in with yet another job that needs
to be done right this second or the world
will end, but all you want to do is go home
and binge your favorite shows? And you're a
sentient murder machine programmed for
destruction? Congratulations, you're
Murderbot. Come for the pew-pew space
battles, stay for the most relatable A.I.
you’ll read this century. — I’m usually alone
in my head, and that’s where 90 plus percent
of my problems are. When Murderbot's human
associates (not friends, never friends) are
captured and another not-friend from its past
requires urgent assistance, Murderbot must
choose between inertia and drastic action.
Drastic action it is, then. At the
Publisher's request, this title is being sold
without Digital Rights Management Software
(DRM) applied.

Search Image
Exploring the power of stories and
storytelling, Sarah Beth Durst presents the
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mesmerizing adventure of a girl made of
living stone who braves unforeseen dangers
and magical consequences on a crucial quest
to save her family. Mayka and her stone
family were brought to life by the stories
etched into their bodies. Now time is eroding
these vital marks, and Mayka must find a
stonemason to recarve them. But the search is
more complex than she had imagined, and Mayka
uncovers a scheme endangering all stone
creatures. Only someone who casts stories
into stone can help—but whom can Mayka trust?
Where is the stonemason who will save them?
Action and insight combine in this magical
coming-of-age novel as the young heroine
realizes the savior she’s been searching for
is herself.

Edge of Worlds
I’M LOST. I’M SCARED. AND THERE’S SOMETHING
HORRIBLE IN HERE. My name is Gary Rendell.
I’m an astronaut. When they asked me as a kid
what I wanted to be when I grew up, I said,
“astronaut, please!” I dreamed astronaut, I
worked astronaut, I studied astronaut. I got
lucky; when a probe exploring the Oort Cloud
found a strange alien rock and an
international team of scientists was put
together to go and look at it, I made the
draw. I got even luckier. When disaster hit
and our team was split up, scattered through
the endless cold tunnels, I somehow survived.
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Now I’m lost, and alone, and scared, and
there’s something horrible in here. Lucky me.
Lucky, lucky, lucky. A new standalone novella
by the Arthur C Clarke Award-winning author
of Children of Time.

The Player of Games
The Strange Bird—from New York Times
bestselling novelist Jeff VanderMeer—is a
novella-length digital original that expands
and weaves deeply into the world of his
“thorough marvel”* of a novel, Borne. The
Strange Bird is a new kind of creature, built
in a laboratory—she is part bird, part human,
part many other things. But now the lab in
which she was created is under siege and the
scientists have turned on their animal
creations. Flying through tunnels, dodging
bullets, and changing her colors and
patterning to avoid capture, the Strange Bird
manages to escape. But she cannot just soar
in peace above the earth. The sky itself is
full of wildlife that rejects her as one of
their own, and also full of
technology—satellites and drones and other
detritus of the human civilization below that
has all but destroyed itself. And the farther
she flies, the deeper she finds herself in
the orbit of the Company, a collapsed biotech
firm that has populated the world with
experiments both failed and successful that
have outlived the corporation itself: a pack
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of networked foxes, a giant predatory bear.
But of the many creatures she encounters with
whom she bears some kind of kinship, it is
the humans—all of them now simply scrambling
to survive—who are the most insidious, who
still see her as simply something to possess,
to capture, to trade, to exploit. Never to
understand, never to welcome home. With The
Strange Bird, Jeff VanderMeer has done more
than add another layer, a new chapter, to his
celebrated novel Borne. He has created a
whole new perspective on the world inhabited
by Rachel and Wick, the Magician, Mord, and
Borne—a view from above, of course, but also
a view from deep inside the mind of a new
kind of creature who will fight and suffer
and live for the tenuous future of this
world. Praise for Borne *“Jeff VanderMeer’s
Southern Reach Trilogy was an ever-creeping
map of the apocalypse; with Borne he
continues his investigation into the
malevolent grace of the world, and it's a
thorough marvel.” —Colson Whitehead
“VanderMeer is that rare novelist who turns
to nonhumans not to make them approximate us
as much as possible but to make such
approximation impossible. All of this is
magnified a hundredfold in Borne . . . Here
is the story about biotech that VanderMeer
wants to tell, a vision of the nonhuman not
as one fixed thing, one fixed destiny, but as
either peaceful or catastrophic, by our side
or out on a rampage as our behavior
dictates—for these are our children, born of
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us and now to be borne in whatever shape or
mess we have created. This coming-of-age
story signals that eco-fiction has come of
age as well: wilder, more reckless and more
breathtaking than previously thought, a wager
and a promise that what emerges from the
twenty-first century will be as good as any
from the twentieth, or the nineteenth.” —Wai
Chee Dimock, The New York Times Book Review

City of Bones
Once a fertile and prosperous land, Ile-Rien
is under attack by the Gardier, a mysterious
army whose storm-black airships appear from
nowhere to strike without warning. Every
weapon in the arsenal of Ile-Rien's revered
wizards has proven useless. And now the last
hope of a magical realm under siege rests
within a child's plaything.

The Mirror Empire
The New York Times bestselling security droid
with a heart (though it wouldn't admit it!)
is back! Having captured the hearts of
readers across the globe (Annalee Newitz says
it's "one of the most humane portraits of a
nonhuman I've ever read") Murderbot has also
established Martha Wells as one of the great
SF writers of today. No, I didn't kill the
dead human. If I had, I wouldn't dump the
body in the station mall. When Murderbot
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discovers a dead body on Preservation
Station, it knows it is going to have to
assist station security to determine who the
body is (was), how they were killed (that
should be relatively straightforward, at
least), and why (because apparently that
matters to a lot of people—who knew?) Yes,
the unthinkable is about to happen: Murderbot
must voluntarily speak to humans! Again! A
new standalone adventure in the New York
Times-bestselling, Hugo and Nebula Award
winning series! At the Publisher's request,
this title is being sold without Digital
Rights Management Software (DRM) applied.

The Murderbot Diaries
Could Bert really be a zombie cat? Two
friends put their brains together to find out
in a wry new mystery series. While helping
her best friend, Danny, film his latest
horror flick, Mellie discovers a scraggly cat
behind a dumpster outside the YummCo Foods
factory. Mellie names the stray Bert and
hides him in her room, knowing her parents
won’t let her keep him. But soon Bert has
decapitated all her stuffed animals, and
before long he is leaving the headless
corpses of birds and mice as gifts for her.
Danny is convinced the cat is a zombie,
living on the brains of his victims. But is
that what is really going on? Award-winning
author Kara LaReau lets loose a fresh and
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sharply funny new mystery series, with an
irresistible touch of the macabre. Fans of
creepy stories and animal lovers alike will
devour this fast-moving first episode in one
gulp.

Razor's Edge
For fans of The Haunting of Hill House comes
a dark tale of a mansion haunted by a legacy
of tragedy and a family trapped by lies.
Margot and Myron Spielman move to a new town,
looking for a fresh start and an escape from
the long shadow of their past. But soon after
they buy Rawlingswood, a foreclosed mansion
rumored to be haunted, they realize they're
in for more of the sameor worse. After a
renovation fraught with injuries and
setbacks, the Spielmans move in to the
century-old house, and their problems quickly
escalate. The home's beautiful facade begins
to crumble around them when their teenage son
uncovers disturbing details of Rawlingswood's
history--a history of murder, betrayal, and
financial ruin. The Spielmans' own shameful
secrets and lies become harder to hide as
someone or something inside the house watches
their every move. As tensions build between
the family members, the home's dark history
threatens to repeat itself. Margot and Myron
must confront their own ghosts and
Rawlingswood's buried past before the house
becomes their undoing.
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Mr. Hotshot CEO
Bent on avenging the execution of his
godfather by a duplicitous count, master
criminal Nicholas is diverted by a series of
eerie events that forces him to confront an
ancient evil. By the author of The Element of
Fire. Reprint.

Autumn in the Heavenly Kingdom
‘Wow. What a book … a roller coaster ride of
emotions ’ Goodreads Reviewer Two childhoods
destroyed. One story they will never tell.
Until now. Beth ran away from her family when
she was a teenager. She left behind a
terrible evil that took her innocence. She
also left behind her sister, Sara. When Beth
returns home, she is shocked to discover her
terrible secret is not just hers alone…she
shares it with Sara. Under the shadow of a
remote headland, the sisters make an oath
they promise never to break. Eva’s birth is a
mystery that remains unsolved. Years later
with her marriage in ruins, and her future
uncertain, she realizes that to move forward
with her life, she must first understand her
past. But while Eva is drawing closer to the
truth about her roots, Beth and Sara’s lives
are falling apart, crushed under the weight
of the secret they carry. They must confront
the past and face the darkness once more. But
this time, their story will be heard. From
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the bestselling author of The Betrayal,
Stolen Child and Fragile Lies, comes a
breathtakingly tense and emotional story of
the fierce bond between sisters, and a family
destroyed by a disturbing secret.
‘Breathtakingly emotional … I really felt for
Beth, Sara and Eva and feel privileged to
have read the book.’ Donna’s Book Blog 'An
absorbing, compelling family sagavery wellwritten, captivating and at times very
emotive …Once I started it, I couldn't stop.'
Relax and Read Book Reviews ‘A hard hitting
story… there is a sense of justice and
resolution.’ For the Love of Books ‘A good
tale around a dark subject.’ Books from the
Comfort of my Sofa Note: Previously published
as ‘When the Bough Breaks.’ This is a new
extended version.

The Dream Gatherer
Millions died after the first contact. An
alien weapon holds the key to redemption—or
annihilation. Experience Karen Osborne's
unforgettable science fiction debut,
Architects of Memory. SyFY Wire SFF Reads to
pick up in September Terminally ill salvage
pilot Ash Jackson lost everything in the war
with the alien Vai, but she'll be damned if
she loses her future. Her plan: to buy, beg,
or lie her way out of corporate indenture and
find a cure. When her crew salvages a
genocidal weapon from a ravaged starship
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above a dead colony, Ash uncovers a
conspiracy of corporate intrigue and betrayal
that threatens to turn her into a living
weapon. At the Publisher's request, this
title is being sold without Digital Rights
Management Software (DRM) applied.

Unstoppable
Martha Wells's Hugo, Nebula, Alex, and Locus
Award-winning, New York Times and USA Today
bestselling series, The Murderbot Diaries,
comes to a thrilling conclusion in Exit
Strategy. Murderbot wasn’t programmed to
care. So, its decision to help the only human
who ever showed it respect must be a system
glitch, right? Having traveled the width of
the galaxy to unearth details of its own
murderous transgressions, as well as those of
the GrayCris Corporation, Murderbot is
heading home to help Dr. Mensah—its former
owner (protector? friend?)—submit evidence
that could prevent GrayCris from destroying
more colonists in its never-ending quest for
profit. But who’s going to believe a SecUnit
gone rogue? And what will become of it when
it’s caught? "I love Murderbot!" —Ann Leckie
The Murderbot Diaries #1 All Systems Red #2
Artificial Condition #3 Rogue Protocol #4
Exit Strategy At the Publisher's request,
this title is being sold without Digital
Rights Management Software (DRM) applied.
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God's War
Traces the revolution led by a failed civil
servant, citing the roles played by the
United States and Britain as well as the
contributions of such figures as military
strategist Zeng Guofan and Taiping leader
Hong Rengan.

The Strange Bird
The first book in the Web Shifter's Library
series returns to the adventures of Esen, a
shapeshifting alien and member of an ancient
yet endangered race, who must navigate the
perils of a hostile universe. Esen's back!
And the dear little blob is in trouble,
again. Things began so well. She and her
Human friend Paul Ragem are ready to
celebrate the first anniversary of their
greatest accomplishment, the All Species'
Library of Linguistics and Culture, by
welcoming his family back. He hopes. Having
mourned his supposed death years ago,
understandably, feelings are bent. Instead,
they’ve unexpected guests, starting with an
old acquaintance. Paul's father has gone
missing under dire circumstances. Before he
can convince Esen to help him search, a
friend shows up to use the Library. A crisis
on Dokeci Na is about to explode into
violence. To stop it, Evan Gooseberry needs
answers. Unfortunately, the artifact he
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brought in trade holds its own distracting
secret. A touch of very familiar blue. Webflesh. The race is on. Paul, to find his
father. Esen, to search for a mysterious
legacy while helping Evan avert an
extinction. What none of them realize is the
price of success will be the most terrible
choice of all.

All Systems Red
When they are forced to seek refuge in a
territory controlled by pirates, Leia learns
that the pirates are survivors from her home
planet--which has been recently destroyed by
the Death Star--who would gladly ransom her
to the Empire.

Stories of the Raksura
"We are all a little bit Murderbot." - NPR on
Martha Wells's The Murderbot Diaries

The Stone Girl's Story
Read Infomocracy, the first book in Campbell
Award finalist Malka Older's groundbreaking
cyberpunk political thriller series The
Centenal Cycle, a finalist for the Hugo Award
for Best Series, and the novel NPR called
"Kinetic and gripping." • A Locus Award
Finalist for Best First Novel • The book The
Huffington Post called "one of the greatest
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literary debuts in recent history" • One of
Kirkus' "Best Fiction of 2016" • One of The
Washington Post's "Best Science Fiction and
Fantasy of 2016" • One of Book Riot's "Best
Books of 2016 So Far" It's been twenty years
and two election cycles since Information, a
powerful search engine monopoly, pioneered
the switch from warring nation-states to
global micro-democracy. The corporate
coalition party Heritage has won the last two
elections. With another election on the
horizon, the Supermajority is in tight
contention, and everything's on the line.
With power comes corruption. For Ken, this is
his chance to do right by the idealistic
Policy1st party and get a steady job in the
big leagues. For Domaine, the election
represents another staging ground in his
ongoing struggle against the pax democratica.
For Mishima, a dangerous Information
operative, the whole situation is a puzzle:
how do you keep the wheels running on the
biggest political experiment of all time,
when so many have so much to gain?
Infomocracy is Malka Older's debut novel. THE
CENTENAL CYCLE Book 1: Infomocracy Book 2:
Null States Book 3: State Tectonics PRAISE
FOR INFOMOCRACY “A fast-paced, post-cyberpunk
political thriller If you always wanted to
put The West Wing in a particle accelerator
with Snow Crash to see what would happen,
read this book.” —Max Gladstone, author of
Last First Snow "Smart, ambitious, bursting
with provocative extrapolations, Infomocracy
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is the big-data-big-ideas-techno-analyticalmicrodemoglobal-post-everything political
thriller we've been waiting for." —Ken Liu,
author of The Grace of Kings "In the mid-21st
century, your biggest threat isn’t Artificial
Intelligence—it’s other people. Yet the
passionate, partisan, political and
ultimately fallible men and women fighting
for their beliefs are also Infomocracy’s
greatest hope. An inspiring book about what
we frail humans could still achieve, if we
learn to work together." —Karl Schroeder,
author of Lockstep and the Virga saga At the
Publisher's request, this title is being sold
without Digital Rights Management Software
(DRM) applied.

Wheel of the Infinite
A crew of outcasts tries to find a legendary
ship before it falls into the hands of those
who would use it as a weapon in this science
fiction adventure series for fans of The
Expanse and Firefly. A washed-up treasure
hunter, a hotshot racer, and a deadly secret
society. They're all on a race against time
to hunt down the greatest warship ever built.
Some think the ship is lost forever, some
think it's been destroyed, and some think
it's only a legend, but one thing's for
certain: whoever finds it will hold the fate
of the universe in their hands. And treasure
that valuable can never stay hidden for long.
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Read the book that V. E. Schwab called "A
clever fusion of magic and sci-fi. I was
hooked from page one."

Under Your Skin
As CEO of Fong Investments, I’m a busy man.
In fact, my family claims I’m an obsessive
workaholic, and when they force me to take
two weeks off, I have no idea what to do with
myself. While brooding over an espresso, I
meet Courtney Kwan, a biomedical researcher
who savors the little things in life. And,
suddenly, an idea strikes me—I will pay this
woman to teach me how to enjoy my vacation
from work. Soon, I find myself doing crazy
things like baking cookies, reading for
pleasure, buying a phallic cactus, and
falling in love. But Courtney is dealing with
some serious issues of her own, and I fear
that when I return to work, I won’t be able
to give her what she needs, and I’ll lose her
forever…

The Wizard Hunters
The world of Athera lives in eternal fog, its
skies obscured by the malevolent Mistwraith.
Only the combined powers of two half-brothers
can challenge the Mistwraith's stranglehold:
Arithon, Master of Shadow, and Lysaer, Lord
of Light. Arithon and Lysaer soon find that
they are inescapably bound to a series of
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events dictated by their own deepest
convictions. Yet as the sorcerers of the
Fellowship of Seven know well, there is more
at stake than one battle with the Mistwraith:
between them the half-brothers hold the
balance of the world—its harmony and its
future—in their hands.

Rogue Protocol
Now available in hardcover, All Systems Red
is the first entry in Martha Wells' New York
Times and USA Today bestselling, Alex and
Nebula Award-winning science fiction series,
The Murderbot Diaries. "As a heartless
killing machine, I was a complete failure."
In a corporate-dominated spacefaring future,
planetary missions must be approved and
supplied by the Company. Exploratory teams
are accompanied by Company-supplied security
androids, for their own safety. But in a
society where contracts are awarded to the
lowest bidder, safety isn’t a primary
concern. On a distant planet, a team of
scientists are conducting surface tests,
shadowed by their Company-supplied ‘droid—a
self-aware SecUnit that has hacked its own
governor module, and refers to itself (though
never out loud) as “Murderbot.” Scornful of
humans, all it really wants is to be left
alone long enough to figure out who it is.
But when a neighboring mission goes dark,
it's up to the scientists and their Murderbot
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to get to the truth. The Murderbot Diaries #1
All Systems Red #2 Artificial Condition #3
Rogue Protocol #4 Exit Strategy

Walking to Aldebaran
A USA Today bestseller The "I love
Murderbot!" —Ann Leckie Artificial Condition
is the follow-up to Martha Wells's Hugo,
Nebula, Alex, and Locus Award-winning, New
York Times bestselling All Systems Red It has
a dark past—one in which a number of humans
were killed. A past that caused it to
christen itself “Murderbot”. But it has only
vague memories of the massacre that spawned
that title, and it wants to know more.
Teaming up with a Research Transport vessel
named ART (you don’t want to know what the
“A” stands for), Murderbot heads to the
mining facility where it went rogue. What it
discovers will forever change the way it
thinks At the Publisher's request, this title
is being sold without Digital Rights
Management Software (DRM) applied.

Architects of Memory
If you loved Gone Girl, then make this pageturning debut next on your reading list:
“Sabine Durrant offers more twists than a
rollercoaster in her thriller Under Your
Skin, which proves you can trust no one”
(Good Housekeeping). Gaby Mortimer is the
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woman who has it all. But everything changes
when she finds a body near her home. She’s
shaken and haunted by the image of the
lifeless young woman, and frightened that the
killer, still at large, could strike again.
Before long, the police have a lead. The
evidence points to a very clear suspect. One
Gaby never saw coming… Full of brilliant
twists and turns, Under Your Skin is a dark
and suspenseful psychological thriller that
will make you second guess everything.
Because you can never be too sure about
anything, especially when it comes to murder.

A Big Ship at the Edge of the Universe
“[A] thought-provoking space opera.” —Kirkus
Reviews “One of the most unusual and
powerfully disturbing space operas we’re
likely to see this year.” —Chicago Tribune
Set within a system of decaying world-ships
travelling through deep space, this breakout
novel of epic science fiction follows a pair
of sisters who must wrest control of their
war-torn legion of worlds—and may have to
destroy everything they know in order to
survive. Somewhere on the outer rim of the
universe, a mass of decaying world-ships
known as the Legion is traveling in the seams
between the stars. Here in the darkness, a
war for control of the Legion has been waged
for generations, with no clear resolution.
Zan wakes with no memory, prisoner of a
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people who say there are her family. She is
told she is their salvation, the only person
capable of boarding the Mokshi, a world-ship
with the power to leave the Legion. But Zan’s
new family is not the only one desperate to
gain control of the prized ship. Zan finds
that she must choose sides in a genocidal
campaign that will take her from the edges of
the Legion’s gravity well to the very belly
of the world. In the tradition of Iain M.
Banks’s Culture novels and Roger Zelazny’s
Chronicles of Amber, Kameron Hurley has
created an epic and thrilling tale about
tragic love, revenge, and war as imagined by
one of our most celebrated new writers.

Rogue Protocol
Rogue Protocol is the third entry in Martha
Wells's Hugo, Nebula, Alex, and Locus Awardwinning, New York Times and USA Today
bestselling series, The Murderbot Diaries.
Starring a human-like android who keeps
getting sucked back into adventure after
adventure, though it just wants to be left
alone, away from humanity and small talk. Who
knew being a heartless killing machine would
present so many moral dilemmas? Sci-fi’s
favorite antisocial A.I. is back on a
mission. The case against the too-big-to-fail
GrayCris Corporation is floundering, and more
importantly, authorities are beginning to ask
more questions about where Dr. Mensah's
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SecUnit is. And Murderbot would rather those
questions went away. For good. "I love
Murderbot!"--New York Times bestselling
author Ann Leckie Murderbot Diaries #1 All
Systems Red #2 Artificial Condition #3 Rogue
Protocol #4 Exit Strategy At the Publisher's
request, this title is being sold without
Digital Rights Management Software (DRM)
applied.

Infomocracy
An expedition of groundlings from the Empire
of Kish have traveled through the Three
Worlds to the Indigo Cloud court of the
Raksura, shape-shifting creatures of flight
that live in large family groups. The
groundlings have found a sealed ancient city
at the edge of the shallow seas, near the
deeps of the impassable Ocean. They believe
it to be the last home of their ancestors and
ask for help getting inside. But the Raksura
fear it was built by their own distant
ancestors, the Forerunners, and the last
sealed Forerunner city they encountered was a
prison for an unstoppable evil. Prior to the
groundlings' arrival, the Indigo Cloud court
had been plagued by visions of a disaster
that could destroy all the courts in the
Reaches. Now, the court's mentors believe the
ancient city is connected to the foretold
danger. A small group of warriors, including
consort Moon, an orphan new to the colony and
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the Raksura's idea of family, and sister
queen Jade, agree to go with the groundling
expedition to investigate. But the predatory
Fell have found the city too, and in the race
to keep the danger contained, the Raksura may
be the ones who inadvertently release it. The
Edge of Worlds, from celebrated fantasy
author Martha Wells, returns to the
fascinating world of The Cloud Roads for the
first book in a new series of strange lands,
uncanny beings, dead cities, and ancient
danger.
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